HESA Application to be the Designated Data Body

[bookmark: _GoBack]We welcome HESA’s application to be the Designated Data Body (DDB).  We think it important that the DDB be thoroughly knowledgeable about the sector and be experienced in working with providers and other stakeholders.  We therefore believe that HESA is well-placed to fulfil the requirements of the DDB and is highly capable of so doing.

